Zoning Inspector

From: Daniel Bennett, Graystone <graystonecms@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 4:09 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org;
dod@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Re: Zoning Board Decision Notification for Muller 4575 North Road

4575 North Road Ground Mounted Solar Project

We would like a continuation of the application to be held over to the December 20th ZBA meeting to prepare additional
information.

Thank you

Daniel E. Bennett, LEED Accredited Professional®

NABCEP Certified Solar PV Installation Professional**
Graystone CMS - Clean Energy & Green Building Technologies
GCMS inc.

P.O. Box 122

Skaneateles, NY 13152

Phone 315.685.1956 Fax 888.400.7608

*United States Green Building Council - Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design Accredited Professional
**The North American Board of Certified Energy Practitioners - Certified Solar Photovoltaic Installation Professional

"BUILDING A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE"

----- Original Message-----

From: Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

To: 'Daniel Bennett, Graystone' <graystonecms@aol.com>

Cc: 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Sarah Reynolds’ <sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Fri, Oct 28, 2016 2:16 pm

Subject: Zoning Board Decision Notification for Muller 4575 North Road

Good Afternoon,
Attached, please find Zoning Board Decision Notification for Muller.

Thank you,

Michelle Amow
Office Specialist I
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
(585)394-1120 x2230



